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Attention Potential Actors and Stage Crew: 

Are you interested in getting involved in the fall play production? Always wanted to act but not 

want to sing? Interested in building or working with crew? This is your year! Our fall show will 

be "Letters to Sala," a true story about a Holocaust survivor and over 350 letters that she kept 

hidden for years in Nazi labor camps.  Join us for an audition workshop on Wednesday, 

September 3 from 3-4:30 to learn more about the show and the audition process, and then 

come back for auditions on Tuesday, September 9 from 3-5:30 p.m.  See Ms. Thomas in room 

251 for more information. 

 

The Falcon Girls' Swim Team has already been hard at work, competing in two meets last week. The first 

was the Bobcat Pentathlon, where Oryana Dings placed 6th overall out of a field of 124 swimmers. The 

second meet was the Oscoda Invitational, where the Falcons placed 4th as a team. Top finishers earning 

medals and ribbons for Ogemaw were Oryana Dings, Kaitlyn Hines, Sadie Stephens, and Ava Killinger. 

Congratulations, Falcon Swimmers! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


